
Voices in the glen           
Presents  

Something Story  

This Way Comes … 
A Halloween storytelling Concert in 

memory of Ralph Chatham 
 Laura J. Bobrow Margaret Chatham 

 Jane Dorfman Barbara Effron 

 Jennifer Hine Tim Livengood 

 Miriam Nadel Merrillee Pallansch 

Gary Lloyd, emcee 

 

For adults and other brave beings 

Saturday October 26th at 8 p.m. 

 Seekers Church 

276 Carroll Street Northwest 

Washington, DC. 

(one block from the Takoma Metro Station) 

 

Admission is $15, or $10 for VITG & FSGW members. 

For reservations, email mhnadel@alum.mit.edu. 

 Tickets will be held at the door 

 
The fine print: Voices in the Glen, which takes its name from Glen Echo Park where we held our first D.C. area story 

festival over 25 years ago, supports more than 30 local professional storytellers. We issue a newsletter including 

items of storytelling interest and listing all local storytelling events. The calendar and information about many of 

the tellers can also be found at our website  VoicesInTheGlen.org .  

http://us.mc1205.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=mhnadel%40alum.mit.edu

